
Join us on a field trip to two labyrinths in Portland's West Hills.  
This is a free event sponsored by Labyrinth Network Northwest. 

 

We will meet at noon on Saturday, July 19, 2008 at  

St. Gabriel's Episcopal Church, 17435 NW West Union Road, Portland 

 

After walking the church's outdoor labyrinth, we will carpool to  

a beautiful private garden labyrinth not generally open to the public. 

 

To register and receive updated information  

www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org 

 

For questions, email  

pilgrimage@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org 

Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage 

July 19, 2008 

12:00-4:00 p.m. 


